
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (September 29, 2023) – Members of the public are invited to weigh in on 
Pittsburgh Regional Transit’s design concepts for a future update to Herron Station along the Dr. Martin 
Luther King Jr. East Busway in Polish Hill. 
 
This early phase in the design process aims to seek input to make the Herron Station more comfortable, 
more attractive, safer, and easier to get to, particularly for pedestrians and bicyclists. 
 
The goal of redesigning the station is to improve access, increase ridership, and raise the profile of this 
vital community asset. 
 
There will be several opportunities to provide input, both in-person and online: 
 
 

Date Time Location Neighborhood 

Tuesday, October 3 3 to 7 p.m. 
Lawrenceville Farmer’s 

Market (115 41st 
Street) 

Lawrenceville 

October 12 6:30 p.m. 

Lawrenceville 
Happenings 

Community Meeting 
(TRYP Hotel) 

Lawrenceville 

October 15 9 a.m. to Noon Kaibur Coffee (3138 
Dobson Street) Polish Hill 

Tuesday, October 17 5 p.m. 
Strip District Neighbors 

Town Hall (Heinz 
History Center) 

Strip District 

 
 
The first online meeting will be held from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Tuesday, October 10. 
 
The second online meeting will be held from 6 to 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 11.  
 
To register these meetings, please visit https://engage.rideprt.org/herron 
 
PRT is working with the City of Pittsburgh, the surrounding communities, and other stakeholders to 
improve the existing Herron Station. 
 
For more information, interested members of the public can visit https://engage.rideprt.org/herron. The 
page will be updated with information and documents about the project as they become available. 
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